
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to summer term! 

Each year group has started the term with enthusiasm enjoying a range of
engaging activities. Year 3 and 5 launched their new curriculum projects that they
have been busy planning. As part of their hook, the year 3 team welcomed in their
Parents and Carers to share how they use creativity and imagination in their work
and really hooked the children in thinking about the importance of these skills. A
huge thank you to you all in giving up your time; your involvement has been
invaluable! Meanwhile, Year 5 embarked on an enriching journey to Hiltingbury
Lakes, immersing themselves in nature and exploring the enquiry question, "Are
the best things in life free?" We're eager to witness the outcomes of these
innovative projects and the enhancements we've made across our curriculum.

Drama is an important experience for us to provide the children with and year 4
this week delved into the world of Ancient Egypt through their ‘play in a day’
activity. This hands-on experience allowed our children to step back in time and
gain insight into life during this fascinating period. Thank you for making the effort
to ensure the children were dressed for the occasion.

We know a lot of our children enjoy cycling and scooting to school and in year 6
this week our offer of Bikeability has started. The children shared that they
enjoyed their first session learning how to signal to cross a road. We hope they
continue to learn these essential safety skills. 
In sporting news, our football team showcased exceptional talent with an
impressive 7-1 victory against Oliver Battery Primary School. Congratulations to
the team on their outstanding performance!
On Tuesday the year 3 cohort for 2024-2025 places were released by Hampshire
and we were pleased to have been able to make our full offer of 96 places to the
children. I also visited Hiltingbury Infant school yesterday along with Mrs Hillman
and we were able to meet some of the children who will be joining us in
September. The children at the Infant School shared they were thrilled to be
joining us and told us all about their favourite subjects they currently like. 

We hope you all enjoy a relaxing weekend.

Zoe Loosemore

Headteacher’s message

Dates for your diary

22nd-25th April - Y6
Bikeablility

23rd April - House treat

24th April - Music
information evening 5pm in
the school hall

25th April - ‘Connected’
parent event 9am, all
welcome

29th  April- Y4 Buster Hill
trip

30th April - HSPTA meeting
7.30pm

6th May - Bank Holiday
Monday 

7th May-10th May - Y5
Residential 

Clubs begin WC 22nd April

Save the Date - 
School Community Day-all
welcome:
Thursday 23rd May 1.15pm
‘The Spirit of Sustainability’
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Year 4
Link to our Weekly Highlights & Gallery

Year 3 
Link to our Weekly Highlights & Gallery

Year 5
Link to our Weekly Highlights & Gallery

Year 6
Link to our Weekly Highlights & Gallery

Highlight Wellbeing

Weekly Year group highlights
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Year 5 had a fantastic day on Monday, spending the morning
discussing the best things in life and taking time to notice as

part of the NHS 5 ways to wellbeing.
 Putting it into practice by taking notice of the world around us.

https://www.hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=25&gcatid=23
https://www.hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=24&gcatid=24
https://www.hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=26&gcatid=25
https://www.hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=27&gcatid=26









